
JAMES H. LESAR 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

1231 FOURTH STREET. S. W. 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20024 

TELETHON[ (202) 484-6023 

September 11, 1973 

Dear Harold, 

Enclosed is a copy of my letter to Lefcourt. 

Does giving this material to him rule out a magazine article? 
I need only two days to write this story up, so I could complete 
it this weekend. 



September 11, 1973 

Xt. Gerald Ilecourto  Esq. 
SwelgrZyt  N. T. 10012 

Dear Xr. Lefoourt, 
Yesterday I received a letter from Mr. Herold Weisberg of 

Prederick. Maryland, referring to an article on the Detroit 13 
case in the September 8 issue of the Washington Rut.. This 
article states that Judge Keith has scheduled a hearing on domestic 
intelligence activities for September 24th. 

Mr. Weisberg and I believe we may be of same assistance to 
You. If possible, I think  you should  make arrangements to meet 
with us before the hearing on Septedber 24th. 

I am presently rushing to complete a brief for James Marl 
Ray's habeas corpus appeal which must be filed by September 17th. 
I anticipate that I should be free to meet with you any date 
otter the 14th. 

*office is in my home and I am frequently out during the 
day. If you should °ell and not get an answer, you may want to 
-leave a message forme at Dud isneterweld's office, either with 
'urn or his 000rotorY, Mrs. Carmen De la Rani. the number there 
is 225-1667  (area code 202). 

Sincerely yours, 

Jim User 


